
Help Your Local  747 Bus 
Service to Thrive 

Maintaining a 747 bus service between Leicester City Centre 
and Uppingham is vital for the following reasons: 
 Ensures those without vehicles have some independence 

and ability to travel out of Uppingham 
 Essential commuter service for workers, students and 

those going to hospital appointments in Leicester 
 Maintains links between villages along the route 
 Brings visitors to Uppingham 
 Provides connectivity to other routes North and South via 

Uppingham 
If you have any views on improving the service please let us 
know – call 01572 822681 or email: 
townclerk@uppinghamtowncouncil.co.uk 

This service is at risk of being 
lost after January 2018 – let’s 
make good use of it to help 
sustain it! 

Uppingham 
Town Council 


